
Tuesday, April 27th 
 
CHESS CLUB 
The final Chess Club meeting of the year will take place tomorrow morning in room 607 
from 8:00 - 8:30 a.m. 
 
FRIENDSHIP CLUB 
Friendship Club will be meeting tomorrow morning at 8:00 a.m. in room 611. 
 
CLARK FOOTBALL 
Last night, your Clark-Grimmer football squad traveled to Kahler to take part in the Lake 
Central Spring Scrimmage.  Colten Mynes controlled the line of scrimmage.  Dylan 
Bowen ran for 2 scores and so did Christian Reed. C.J. Chalmers also ran for a 
touchdown.  Ryland Supergeci also caught a touchdown pass from 
Bowen.  Defensively, Collin Meyers had an interception and Tim Hampton and Andrew 
Chen both had nice tackles.  In the end, the team punched in 7 scores to their 
opponents, 3; and everyone on the team got a chance to play.  Great job and go 
Coyotes and Indians! 
 
BOYS TRACK 
We lost a close one to Highland, 54-51.  We had individual winners of:  4X800 meter 
relay of Niko Marinkovich, Eli Tyrpin, Peter O'Brien, and Kyle Lagalo; 1600-meter run, 
Ben Perschon, 800-meter run Ben Perschon; 400-meter sprint, Carter McCall; 4x400-
meter relay, Ben Perschon, Penn Veracco, Carter McCall, and Corey Beitler; high-jump, 
Alex Tristani; and shotput, Jimmy Johnsen. 
 
GIRLS TRACK 
The girls track team defeated Highland last night, 81-24.  The following athletes had first 
place finishes, Mackenzie Smith, Brynn Hayes, Loghan Alvarez, Reece Kasparzak, 
Kate Renschen, Morgan Johnson, Olivia Connelly, Sophia Sabo, Tegan Tripp, Sam 
Rhody, and Emma Reyes.  Great job by all athletes!  Clark takes on Kahler at home 
tomorrow night.  Come on our and support the boys and girls track teams! 
 
LC MIDDLE SCHOOL TENNIS 
The middle school tennis team traveled to Lowell last night and conquered the Red 
Devils, 12 matches to 5!  The winners included Danny Jacobs, Tatiana Marjanovich, 
Ava Bafia, Ethan Cordova, Zosia Jablonski, Destiny Lewis, Lyla Steiber, and Sophia 
Dragos.  Next match tonight against Crown Point at the Lake Central courts. 
 
LC WINTERGUARD/COLORGUARD 
Are you currently a 7th or 8th grader who is interested in having fun, dancing, spinning 
equipment, and making new friends?  If so Colorguard might be for you!  Come join us 
for our "try-it" night, tomorrow night from 5:00-7:00 p.m. in the high school band 
room.  Please email Miss Harle (aharle@lcscmail.com) at the high school if you are 

mailto:aharle@lcscmail.com


interested, or see one of the flyers in the front office to fill out an interest form.  Hope to 
see you there! 
 
 
Parents, please do not send your children to school if 
they are exhibiting any COVID-19 
symptoms.  According to the CDC, COVID-19 symptoms 
are:  fever or chills, cough, shortness of breath or difficulty breathing, 
fatigue, muscle or body aches, headache, new loss of taste or smell, 
and/or congestion. 
 
Just a reminder, please make sure your children are charging their 
chromebooks at night so they are ready to go in the morning. 
 
PARENTS OF ELEARNERS 
School pictures are available for pick up in the main office from 8:00 to 4:00, daily.  
 

https://chrome.google.com/webstore/detail/bitmoji/bfgdeiadkckfbkeigkoncpdieiiefpig

